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Amphenol        Product Change Notification 
Amphenol Fiber Optic Products 
 
PCN Number:  18-20181212-01   Date of Issue:  12/12/2018 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Amphenol Fiber Optic Products would like to inform you that the below change has been made to 
our product. Please review the below information and respond with questions if necessary. 
 
Type of Change: Product form change 
 
Affected Items:  953-120-5003 die-cast ST adapter with ceramic sleeve 
 
Description of Change:  The numbers “953” will now be printed on the adapter body.  
 

 
Photo illustrating adapter before change (top) and after change (bottom) 
 
Reason for Change:  Manufacturing process change 
 
Effective Date of Change: January 2019 
 
Technical Specifications: The addition of the printing does not affect the optical performance of 
the assembly.   
 
If you have any questions please contact Amphenol Fiber Optic Customer Service at  
1-630-960-1010. 
 
Sincerely,  
Amphenol Fiber Optic Products         


